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GRV to appeal RADB decision on Moore penalty 

Greyhound Racing Victoria (GRV) Stewards will seek a review of the decision of the independent 
Racing Appeals and Disciplinary Board (RADB) in relation to the penalty imposed on registered 
trainer Mr Dallas Moore on 12 September 2015. 
 
Mr Moore was charged by GRV Stewards and found guilty by the RADB of failing to present the 
greyhound ‘Startin To Shake’ free of any prohibited substance for an event at Bendigo Greyhound 
Racing Club on Wednesday 27 May 2015. 
 
The RADB determined that Mr Moore be fined $500 and disqualified for a period of 3 months but 
such disqualification to be wholly suspended for 12 months  subject to no further breach of 
Greyhound Australasia  Rules 79A and 83.  
 
The Stewards are seeking a review on the grounds that the penalty imposed was too lenient and 
that the disqualification period should not have been wholly suspended. 
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